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 August 17, 2022 
NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 
 

Commendation of Port State Control Performance 
 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the following six vessels owned and managed by the NS United 

Kaiun group were commended by the LISCR, LLC (LISCR), the company managing the Liberian 

Register Program. 

This award was initiated by LISCR in 2021 and is given to vessels with a 0% PSC detention rate 

in the past 2 years. The NS United Kaiun group continues to perform PSC measures in various 

countries as part of its efforts to maintain safe operations, and the efforts have been recognized in 

this award. 

Encouraged by this award received by the vesselｓ, our group as a whole, will continuously strive 

for the safe operation and pursue the higher-quality operation skills. 

 

 

【Vessels Commended】  

KIMIMACHI 

NSU AMBITIOUS  

NSU BRILLIANCE 

NSU CARAJAS 

NSU CHALLENGER 

NSU TRUST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

Takamasa Takami, Group Leader, Safety Management Group 

(Telephone: +81-3-6895-6378) 


